
Pymble Ladies’ College
Junior School Parent Group (JSPG)

Thursday 28 November 2019
You are invited to celebrate the end of your 

daughter’s Junior School experience and the 

beginning of her Secondary School journey.  

Please come along to enjoy a drink and canapés  

with other Year 6 parents.

At the end of the evening, parents are invited to  

move to the John Reid Hall and have a dance with 

their daughter, prior to heading home.  

For enquires, email Brigitta Jackson on 

brigittejackson@me.com or  

Neeru Bansal on neeru2028@gmail.com
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